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NCCCO Introduces It’s Not Worth the Wait Program 

The latest delay in the crane rule is no reason to postpone certification 

Fairfax, VA, March 1, 2018—Federal OSHA may have delayed its crane operator certification 

requirement for another year, but that’s no reason not to pursue training and certification. That’s 

the stark message from the National Commission for the Certification of Crane Operators 

(NCCCO), the nation’s leader in accredited certification for crane operators and other personnel 

who work with and around cranes, in two 

publications the organization has just released.  

It’s Not Worth the Wait is the title both of a five-

point briefing document and a series of short 

videos featuring industry leaders who provide 

compelling testimony on why waiting to certify 

should not be an option for any responsible, safety-

minded employer or operator. Among the reasons 

given are:  

• If you wait till the last minute you may not have time to be certified.  

• Employers still have an obligation to train, so why not see if that training has been 

effective by certifying? 

• You’re probably paying higher insurance premiums if your operators aren’t certified. 

• You’re likely missing out on work to employers who do have certified operators. 

• Ultimately, It’s the right—and safe—thing to do. 

mailto:gbrent@nccco.org
http://www.nccco.org/
http://nccco.org/nccco/news-center/archived-press-releases/news/2018/01/04/not-worth-the-wait
http://nccco.org/general/oshas-crane-rule/industry-leaders-explain-why-it's-not-worth-the-wait-to-get-certified
http://www.nccco.org/dontwait


NCCCO Introduces “It’s Not Worth the Wait” Program, March 1, 2018, page 2 of 2 

 
“It’s not the first time the industry has had to come to terms with an extension of this rule, but, in 

the minds of most safety-conscious professionals, this should not be a reason to further delay 

training and certification,” said NCCCO CEO, Graham Brent. “Every day that goes by without 

certified operators in the cab means those working around cranes—and even the general public 

who daily navigate construction sites in city after city across the country—are being put at 

greater risk of a crane incident that need not have happened.” 

“The safety benefits that accrue from professionally developed, accredited certification that has 

been available now for more than two decades are so compelling, it just doesn’t make any 

sense to delay embracing it a day longer,” he added. “The wait simply isn’t worth it.” 

See and hear industry leaders talk about the consequences of waiting to certify 

at: www.nccco.org/dontwait. 

* * * * * 

The National Commission for the Certification of Crane Operators (NCCCO) was formed in 

January 1995 as an independent, non-profit organization by industry to develop and administer 

a nationwide program for the certification of crane operators and related personnel. Since then, 

NCCCO has administered over 1,200,000 nationally accredited written and practical 

examinations and issued more than 425,000 nationally accredited and OSHA-compliant 

certifications in all 50 states. For all the latest NCCCO news, follow @NCCCOorg on Twitter. 
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